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Proceedings of the Departmental Committee (D.C.) meeting held on 05. 04. 
2022 at 1 pm 

Members Present: 
(a) Dr. Sumita Roy, Head, Department of Chemistry, in the chair 
(b) Prof. Ajay Kumar Misra 
(c) Prof. Sudipta Dalai 
(d) Dr. Subal Chandra Manna 
(e) Dr. Maidul Hossain 
(f) Dr. Anirban Basu 

Agendas: 
 

1. To confirm the proceedings of the last meetings of the departmental committee in 
Chemistry. 

2. Duration of MOU between the department of Chemistry, Vidyasagar University and TCG 
Life Sciences Pvt. Ltd. 

3. Discussion about the teacher’s evaluation report. 

4. Misc., if any. 

Resolution: 
 

(1) The proceedings of the last meeting of the Departmental Committee in Chemistry was 
read and confirmed.  

(2) HoD reported to the members of the committee that a letter was received from the 
Registrar regarding the further processing’s of MoU program between the department of 
Chemistry and TCG Life Sciences Pvt. Ltd. She also reported to the committee that 
university authority asked to fix the duration of this MoU program after discussion with 
the DC members. The matter was discussed thoroughly and the members of the 
committee unanimously resolved that the MoU between the department of Chemistry and 
TCG Life Sciences Pvt. Ltd. will come into effect from the date of its signing and will 
remain in force for a period of 6 years and on renewal basis. 

(3) HoD reported to the members of the committee that the Director of IQAC, VU requested 
(through email on 24th March, 2022) to discuss the reports of student’s feedback 
regarding evaluation of teachers for the session 2019-2020 in the Departmental 
Committee to address the problem of teaching. Members of the DC discussed thoroughly 
about the feedback reports and it was unanimously resolved that….. 



i) Overall assessment of the teachers is very good. 

ii) More updated information regarding the study material (journals, 
reference books, reviews etc.) would be provided to the students. 

                       iii)       More innovative ideas may be shared with the students. 

 

The meeting ended with vote of thanks to everybody. 
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